
Those affected by the Santa Clarita Fire can seek refuge 

with the American Red Cross 

 

 
Those affected by the Santa Clarita Fire can seek refuge with the American Red Cross at Golden 

Valley High School located at 27051 Robert C. Lee Parkway in Santa Clarita. We will be 

providing animal sheltering at this site as well. 


